## MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD - SPECIAL MEETING, #3326 THURSDAY, MAY 2, 2002 - 6:00 PM 7th FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM, GOVERNMENT CENTER 888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD, CT

Present for the Board were: Duane Hill, Chairman; Marggie Laurie; Rose Grosso; and Teri Dell. Present for staff: Robin Stein, Land Use Bureau Chief and Carol Davis, Senior Planner.

Mr. Hill opened the meeting at.6 pm.

The Board reviewed the Newfield, Turn of River, Westover and Belltown, Glenbrook, Springdale Neighborhood Plan drafts. In addition to minor modifications in various sections of the plan, the members asked there be an overall goal of placing wires under ground. They also asked to explore the feasibility of a mini-bus route up Westover Road to Roxbury Road and asked staff to get data on bus usage.

The meeting was adjourned at 7 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Marggie Laurie, Secretary

Note: These proceedings were recorded on tape and are available for review during regular business hours.